
Fwd: LEAP Report to CPCA, 2024

Mark Horsley <                           > Sat, Nov 30, 2024 at 1:06 PM

From: "Mark Horsley" 
To: Multiple Recipients
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 7:43:40 AM
Subject: LEAP Report to CPCA, 2024

CPCA matches are conducted in Coquitlam, at the Port Coquitlam and District Hunting and
Fishing Club (PCDHFC), with the support of the Law Enforcement Action Pistol (LEAP) Director.

The exception was for our October 5 match, where we moved location to the Abbotsford Fish
and Game Club. This was to facilitate a double warm up match, in cooperation with Abbotsford
PPC Director Russell Sorsdahl. We had 2 visiting international shooters and 3 out of province
shooters attend these two matches, as a warm up for the National Championships the following
weekend. 

In 2024 we have 11 scheduled CPCA matches; these occur on the second Saturday of each
month. 

In addition to my CPCA duties I am the PPC Director and Olympic Shooting Sports Director for
the PCDHFC; we hold monthly matches for the Olympic Pistol Shooting Sports. Under our
Olympic shooting banner we have been successful in having participants purchase and sell
sport appropriate hand guns. We also provide monthly PPC practice sessions year around and
two evening practice sessions from May to October. 

Mark Horsley
Director - PCDHFC
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